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Early Voting Site Changes 
 

Evansville, Ind.— Vanderburgh County Clerk Carla Hayden announced today that early voting for the 
2023 Municipal Primary Election will begin Tuesday, April 4th at Central Library.  “Approximately two 
weeks ago, we were advised by Old National Events Plaza that they were unable to accommodate us for 
the entirety of the early voting period due to a scheduling conflict, so we approached Central Library, 
who was happy to oblige,” Hayden said, “Today, the Vanderburgh County Election Board made it 
official by voting to update our Vote Center Plan.”  Since the 2020 General Election, Old National 
Events Plaza has been used as an early voting site in lieu of the Clerk’s Office.  Central Library has 
previously been used as one of the library early voting sites.  Hayden stated that hours for voting at 
Central Library will be Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. This is a slight change from 
the 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. hours utilized in previous elections in order to coincide with the library’s 
usual hours of operation.  Voting will also be available during the same hours on Saturday, April 22nd 
and April 29th.  The last day to vote early at this Central Library will be from 9:00 a.m. to noon on 
Monday, May 1st.  Election Day is Tuesday, May 2nd. 
 
Another change for this election will be at the McCollough Library location.  “Due to renovations at 
McCollough Library, early voting will take place at Washington Square Mall,” Hayden said.  In-person 
absentee voting at the library locations will begin Monday, April 24th and continue through Friday, April 
29th.  Hours are Monday through Thursday from Noon to 6:00 p.m. and Friday from Noon to 5:00 p.m.  
Voting will also take place on Saturday, April 22nd and April 29th from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at Cedar 
Hall Community School and Northeast Park Baptist Church. Voters are reminded to bring a photo ID 
with them when voting in person.  
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